
~ Today’s Worship Participants ~  

 Music Director: Nancy Kennedy 
 Worship Leader: Alice Pace 
 Ushers: David Dorsey, Steve Goins, Frank Rose & Greg Rowe 
  Chancel: Marilyn Blanche  
 Collections: Linda Ruscio & Dianne Pratt 

Next Sunday 

September 20, 2020 

 Music Director: Nancy Kennedy 
  Worship Leader: Patricia Disu 
 Ushers: David Dorsey, Steve Goins, Frank Rose & Greg Rowe 
  Chancel: Michelle Dorsey 
 Collections: Jane Gilman & Evelyn Jacobson 

    ~ Upcoming Events ~  

In person worship is scheduled to resume next week on Sep-
tember 6, 2020.  Please call the church office (401-467-5122) if 
you have any questions. 

Sunday, September 13 Worship 9:30am 
 Zoom Coffee Hour 10:30am 
Monday, September 14 Pastor’s Office Hours 10:00am - 12:30pm 
Tuesday, September 15 Pastor’s Office Hours 10:00am - 12:30pm 
 Finance Committee Meeting 7:00pm 
Wednesday, Sept. 16 Women’s Book Study 9:30am 
Sunday, September 20 Worship 9:30am 
 Zoom Coffee Hour 10:30am 
Monday, September 21 Pastor’s Office Hours 10:00am - 12:30pm 
Tuesday, September 22 Pastor’s Office Hours 10:00am - 12:30pm 
 Church Council 7:00pm 
Wednesday, Sept. 23 Women’s Book Study 9:30am 
Sunday, September 27 Worship 9:30am 
 Zoom Coffee Hour 10:30am 
Monday, Sept. 28 Pastor’s Office Hours 10:00am - 12:30pm 
Tuesday, Sept. 29 Pastor’s Office Hours 10:00am - 12:30pm 
Wednesday, Sept. 30 Women’s Book Study 9:30am 
Sunday, October 4 Worship 9:30am 
 Zoom Coffee Hour 10:30am 
Monday, October 5 Pastor’s Office Hours 10:00am - 12:30pm 
Tuesday, October 6 Pastor’s Office Hours 10:00am - 12:30pm 
Wednesday, Oct. 7 Women’s Book Study 9:30am 

             Please Return your Small Cross 

As a way to celebrate our 90
th
 anniversary and build a 

las�ng spiritual legacy, Asbury UMC will communally 

make a cross that can bind us together in Christ. All of 

you have received a small wooden cross and asked to 

write your prayer for our Asbury family on the back of the cross 

and prayerfully decorate the front of it. If you have completed 

decora�ng your small cross, please return them to the church 

office.  We will begin making the large cross by assembling your 

small crosses. Won’t it be beau�ful?  

The flowers on the altar this week are given to the glory 

of God and in memory of Alice and Robert Willoughby 

her parents, Lee and Linda Mills 

We welcome you to Asbury Church today.  
If you come as a visitor, we hope you will leave as a friend. Please be sure 
to introduce yourself to the Pastor and sign the attendance register when 
passed along your row.  We count it a privilege and a blessing to worship 
with you today. Our goal is to remain Christ-centered, Spirit-led and 
Word-focused in all we undertake. 

The flowers on the altar last week are given to the glory 

of God and in memory of William and Annie Kinnes, 

grand parents, by Carolyn Whitney and Marian Lightsey 

and families 


